Rookie Privilege

We are so thrilled that you have agreed to help present Living in Love.  Since you are the  "rookies" you get to choose whichever talk you would be most excited to give and we will assign the rest of the talks to the remainder of the Team.  We call this the  “rookie privilege” and we will respect your choice if at all possible.  

Whichever exercise was most meaningful for you on your weekend or whichever concept you are most excited to share with others is best for you to present. To remind you of the basic content and key sharings of each exercise, please refer to the Living in Love “Sweep.”  The ideal would be for you to do one talk on Saturday and one on Sunday but you may choose to do as many or as few as you like and have time to prepare. Certain talks like “Dreams and Memories” and “Vision” (the first and last talks) presume a level of familiarity and comfort that are generally demonstrated by more experienced couples, and while significant, are not the life-changing talks that you are likely to gravitate toward for your first experience of presenting.
 

Preparing the talks is a lot easier than you may think.  The content that is taught on Living in love is scripted in a conversational tone which you can read or paraphrase as you like. The part that you have to write are your personal sharings, which are illustrations and examples from your own life, but you will have lots of help from an experienced workshop couple. Once you have chosen your talks and coordinated your talk assignments with the lead couple for your weekend, you may access the outlines, mentality notes, and samples of other couple's sharings on the web site that will assist you through the preparation of your personal sharings.  Before putting pen to paper for the first time, you should contact your workshop couple and chat about the talk on the phone so that you will be very clear about which examples you should share. We call this a “pre” workshop. Then all you have to do is write up your sharings and email your draft.  Your workshop couple will offer any helpful edits or additional suggestions by using the “track changes” function in MS Word.  It is actually fun, and writing talks is always a great time of growth and discovery. 
 

Please take a look at the sweep and let your lead couple know as soon as possible which talk or talks you would most like to give so that they can get rest of the team settled.  To provide some flexibility in the case when we have more than one rookie team, please identify and prioritize you three most preferred talks.
God bless your generosity and willingness to share yourselves so that other may live in love. 
